
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES RELOCATED TO SOUTH PARK 

The Parks and Recreation Administrative Office has 
relocated to South Park from the 947 New Hampshire St. 
location. Included in the move were: Ernie Shaw, 
director; Mark Hecker, assistant director, Karen Risner, 
administrative support III; Amy Chavez, administrative 
support III and Roger Steinbrock, marketing supervisor.  
Joining them from the Community Building are Tim 
Laurent, recreation operations supervisor and Paula 
Craig, administrative support III. 

The Cemeteries Office was also relocated to the South 
Park location.  Facility rentals may also be made at any 
department facility; however the Administrative Office 
will be the primary location for facility rentals. 

 

 


